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To: 1060 State Hwy 190

The office on Sycamore will be closing on
February 2, 2023, and plan to
re-open on February 13, 2023, at our new
location.

For more information please call (936)
295-0402,
email: info@walkercad.org, or look for
updates on the website www.walkercad.org.

Mail correspondence can be sent to: P.O.

Box 1798 Huntsville, TX 77342



